Summer Downing

[ am 100% OPPOSED to the proposed amendments to rules of practice and procedure regarding the
DRBC. Administrative staff decision making cuts out the public. This is NOT ok. Key permits are
given a pass. This is NOT ok. There is a low bar for the extension of existing projects that haven't
been built. This is NOT ok. The DRBC is removing all references to the federal Freedom of
Information Act. This is NOT ok. The public requires freedom to information. I request that you
reconsider your current proposed amendments, they are NOT acceptable.
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